From: Cleaver, Alison

To: Giedt, Todd
Cc: Brzezinski, Marek; Cardenas, Artemio
Subject: RJC - Chancellor"s Funds 2016-2017
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 10:20:37 AM
Attachments: imaqge002.png

image003.png
Dear Todd:

I’'m writing to advise that for the 2016-2017 Chancellors Funds, RIC will not have any new request
for use of the funds.

RJC does support the Faculty Welfare Committee in its support of a one-time funding in 2016-2017
of the Family Services Back-up Care program. This program is experiencing a funding shortage which
in turn requires them to request payment from faculty; the program is designed to be
complimentary.

It is our intention however to utilize the 2015-2016 CF funds received ($15K) to provide to an
external IT agency — as recommended by UCSF ITS — to conduct discovery/faculty
workshops/develop a roadmap for development of the faculty-centric portal.

Thank you.

Alison Cleaver
Associate Director

UCSF Academic Senate
415.476.3808
alison.cleaver@ucsf.edu
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